
From: Nancy Andrade <Nancy.Andrade@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 9, 2022 9:04 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: World Business Chicago’s 2022 Gala | Important Event Reminders 
 

Hi Steve,  
I am following-up to our conversation.  I did indeed attend the World Business 
Chicago event on Friday, Novemeber4, 2022 as a guest of the host - World 
Business Chicago. 
 
Please let me know if there is anything else I need to report for Ethics compliance. 
 
Thank you. 
Nancy 
 

Nancy C. Andrade, Esq. 

(She/Her/Hers)  

Chair and Commissioner 

Commission on Human Relations | City of Chicago  
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